Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au

Phone: 03 5565 1382

KEY DATES

Week Nine

Monday 27th November

School Performer Terry Cole works with students.
'Circus in a Suitcase'

Thursday 30th November

School Performance Night Doors open at 6.30pm for a 7pm start.

Week Ten

Tuesday 5th December 2024 Foundation transition.

Wednesday 6th

Grade 3 /4 Travel Expo 2.30-4pm in the Multi.

Thursday 7th December

Junior School Cross Country School's committee celebration

Week Eleven

Tuesday 12th December Orientation Day

Wednesday 13th December

Years 3-6 Surf Education

Thursday 14th December

Year 6 Graduation

Friday 15th December

Final School Assembly

Week Twelve

Monday 18th December
Final day of school (3.30 p.m.)
Tuesday 19th December

Curriculum Day

Wednesday 20th December

No school

Safe Respectful Responsible A Learner

ALLANSFORD ALIVE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

SCHOOL CHATTER

This week we welcomed our 2024 Foundation students to our school as part of their transition program. Students met their 2024 teachers and spent some valuable time with their peers in the classroom. In 2024, Miss Marquand will be our Foundation teacher and Mrs. Arnott will be our F/1 teacher.



STUDENT LEADERS

Congratulations to Olivia and Kayden for organizing last Friday's assembly. They worked collaboratively together and read with fluency and confidence. Well done!



ARTIST IN RESIDENCE

Next week we welcome our "Artist in Residence', Terry Cole. Terry will talk to all students first up on Monday morning before working with all classes on a circus performance skill. Terry will be at school from Monday to Thursday with the finale being our whole school performance at the Warrnambool College Hall next Thursday 30th November. The concert is set to start at 7.00 p.m. and students are expected to be at the venue at 6.30 p.m. The concert will go for about an hour 15 minutes. Entry is a gold coin donation and a Parents' Club raffle will be available at the door and will be drawn after the performance. Parents are requested to bring along some supper to share and to enjoy a cup of tea or coffee following the performance. All money raised is put towards the cost of running the performance. It is not a fundraiser.



ZOOPER DOOPER WEDNESDAYS

Bring 50 cents to enjoy a Zooper Dooper and help a great cause. Money raised goes towards our Bandari Project. A great thing to enjoy on our hot days.



VALUES AWARD

The 'Values Award' is selected by our student leaders and is given to a student who is observed modelling our school values. Congratulations Billy for your highlevel work in the classroom and your compassion towards others in the school yard. Well done!



STUDENT SHOWCASE

Millar and Matilda read their persuasive writing pieces about why we should not cut down trees. Both students presented some great points and read with confidence. Well done!



JAPANESE

Today our students had the pleasure of participating in a Google Meet session with the students from Naegi Elementary School, where they had the opportunity to listen to their exciting Summer vacation stories.



MELO AWARD

The 'Melo Award,' is selected by student leaders and staff, and is awarded to a student who models positive behaviours and helps others. Congratulations Amelia for the resilience you have demonstrated in math's work and for your kindness at swimming where you gave a pair of swim goggles to a student in need. We are unable to display a photo.

STUDENT SHOWCASE

Harper and Jack reflected on their recent farm visit. They enjoyed milking the cow, feeding the calf, looking at the tractor and running under the sprinkler. Well done Harper and Jack!



STUDENT SHOWCASE

Well done to our Year 1 students for sharing their crab craft work and for reading their crab poem.



SENIOR SWIMMING

Our senior swimming program concludes this Friday. Many thanks to the parents who were able to help with supervision and ration requirements. Years 3-6 will have Surf Ed on Wednesday 13th December (week 11).



SNAPSHOT MAGAZINE

Students across the school have been completing their entries for the front cover of the magazine. Many thanks to all students for their dedicated effort in this exciting exercise. Well done!

Students of the Week

Congratulations to all our award winners this week.







Foundation Farm Visit!



WORLD KINDNESS DAY

World Kindness Day. Monday 13th November. a global day that promotes the importance of being kind to each other. to yourself, and to the world. Foundation were pleased with their small act of kindness to their local community, posting a small handmade bookmark regarding kindness! We were lucky enough to surprise some familiar faces along the way too!



